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The First Tour staff have been working to improve programming for the 2024
season. This document contains more information on these changes and why
they have been implemented. This document may contain terminology that is
confusing to those unfamiliar with competitive golf. Please reach out to the
tournament director at TLe@firstteedallas.org with any questions.

Change in pricing and implementation of scholarship program

At First Tee and First Tour we have tried to keep our prices as low as possible
throughout the years. Unfortunately our expenses have increased significantly
due to recent inflation and global factors. While we do appreciate that some
courses we work with offer us junior rates, most courses charge us $25 or more
per person. In order for First Tour to continue as a program we had to make the
difficult decision to increase prices this year.

Effective starting for the First Tour 2024 season, the base tournament fees
have increased to $20-25. Some events may differ in prices and any
changes will be visible before payment.

We understand that times can be tough and unforeseen situations may inhibit the
financial availability for some. To help cover the cost of tournament fees, First
Tour is implementing a scholarship program for those who qualify. To see if you
are eligible for a First Tour scholarship, please email the tournament director at
TLe@firstteedallas.org.

We are thankful to those who continue to financially support First Tour and allow
us to offer discounted rates and scholarships. If you would like to become a First
Tour patron and help support the program or scholarship funds, please reach out
to the tournament director.

*The First Tour scholarship qualifications are different to FTGD qualifications. If you qualify for FTGD it
does not guarantee you will qualify for First Tour.

The contents of this document is subject to change and is in effect as of 2/1/2024.
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